
What’s New in CJIOA August 2025 

Hello Friends, 

 Happy to report we  again made our voting quorum and proceeded with business 
beginning at  7 PM this past Friday, August 8.  

We began the pamphlet project and 5 minute qualification and a wonderful 5 minute 
qualification was given by Sima.  

 

Treasurer nominations began this month and will again take them in September. Happy to 
say that present treasurer Barbara agreed to run for a second term. 

Just a reminder Sponsorship Day is this Saturday, August 16 (2-4PM) with all 3 NJ 
intergroups participating, hope to see you there. 

A reminder to all meetings to ask first time newcomers how did they find us, very important 
to know this in getting our message out and attracting new members. 

 

The Saturday Flemington meeting had decided to remain in a Zoom format. Wendy L has 2 
bins of OA literature some sellable and some meeting copies. Wendy lives in Clinton and 
you can email if your meeting is interested in this literature. Please contact Wendy 
(wlertola@gmail.com) 

 

The Thursday 7 PM online Step and Tradition meeting has recently changed to a Tradition 
study using the OA Traditions Workbook, and you are encouraged to join them and a flyer is 
on our website.  

Also included is a link to our CJI website event page with current events and meeting 
information. 

 

Our next intergroup meeting is Septemer 12, hope to see you all there. 

Yours in Service and Recovery, Ross 

 

http://oa-centraljersey.org/home/virtual-events 
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